
June 26, 2019 

Ms. Melanie Bachman, Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 

Re: Docket No. 461A:  Greenwich Substation and Line Project 
Development and Management Plan Greenwich Substation Construction 
Submission of Information Regarding Temporary Detention Basin 

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

As recommended by the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) in its March 29, 2019 letter approving the 
above-referenced Development and Management (D&M) Plan, the Connecticut Light and Power 
Company doing business as Eversource Energy (Eversource) hereby provides to the Council the 
attached two drawings that illustrate the location of and details regarding the temporary detention basin 
that will be situated on the Greenwich Substation property during the construction of the facility.  The 
detention basin, which is referenced in Section E.2.1 (page 28) of the D&M Plan, will be used for 
temporary stormwater management during the substation construction. 

Enclosed please find this original and two copies of this requested information. Should you have any 
questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at via e-mail at 
kathleen.shanley@eversource.com or telephone at (860) 728-4527. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen M. Shanley 

Attachments:  D&M Plan Drawings 15712-11005 PG1 and 15712-11005 PG 2 (dated 4/8/2019) 

56 Prospect Street 
P.O. Box 270 
Hartford, CT 06141-0270 

Kathleen M. Shanley 
Manager – Transmission Siting 

Tel:  860-728-4527 
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